
0riginal Message-----

From: Shelly Ro

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 4: 12 PM
To: Stephanie Loney
Subject: Re: Cultural Arts Commission

Hi Stephanie!

I hope you had a nice weekend. I am sorry for the late response- I was out. Please consider this e- mail my official
resignation from the Chula Vista Cultural Arts Commission, it has been an absolute pleasure working with my fellow

commissioners and the city; but due to work related issues I will not be able to continue serving.

Please let me know if there is anything else that I can do to facilitate the process.

Have a great week!

Aracely Rodriguez


